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- Bill Sheet

Midwest Association of Golf Course Superintendents
of The Greater Chicago Metropolitan Area

ARTICLES
——-\.\ “President’s Message” by Joel Purpur, CGCS, Page 3
= “Plant Protectants ARE Safer Than You Think” by John
i = Lebedevs, Page 4

. “Ice Cold Beer” by Rob Zimmerman, Page 6
\ “Same Budget ... Better Flower Gardens” by Dean Bemis, Page 9
“A Personal Friend” by Les Rutan, Page 13

“MAGCS, GCSAA, and Golf”, Page 15
“Midwest Breezes”, Page 17 & 18

;
@u
/ “The Johnson’s Take First Place” by Dave Schlagetter, Page 18

“Leaf Problems & Tent Caterpillars”, Page 19

“Don’t Let Turf Equipment Damage Trees” by Larry Hall, Page 21
“Welcome Your Friends with Flowers” by Dan Dinelli, Page 22
“Preventive Maintenance” by John N. MacLeod, Page 28

“Random Thoughts on Golf Course Design” by Mike Schulz,
Page 32

; NEXT MEETING
WILL BE WITH THE
JOINT ASSOCIATION
May 8, 1995 |

Eagle Ridge Inn & Resort, Galena, IL

Host Superintendents:
Robert W. Graunke, CGCS, Director of
Grounds & Martin Hoftender



